

May 19, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of **PETER BOSWELL** of 24 Foley Drive, New Bedford, MA to the **PARK BOARD**. This term will expire May 2025.

Attached is correspondence setting forth Mr. Boswell's attendance at board meetings from 2018

to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F.

Mayor

JFM/sds attachmen

cc:

Peter Boswell

Parks, Recreation & Beaches



## CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR



May 12, 2020

Dear Councilors,

The Department of Parks Recreation & Beaches is requesting a reappointment of Commissioner Peter Boswell. He has been a very dedicated Commissioner in this role for several years now. Upon reviewing the last three years attendance record he has only missed 2 meetings back in 2018 (Feb & March). We respectfully request the City Council to reappoint Mr. Boswell to the Board of Park Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Mary S. Rapoza, Director